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The Tracy Police Department Requests Help from the Public in Locating the Subject 
Responsible for Multiple Vandalisms 

 
TRACY, California — Since April 19, 2023, the Tracy Police Department (PD) has been made aware 
of several incidents where two local taquerias have been vandalized.   
  
Based on the surveillance footage recovered from local businesses, the same subject is seen using 
river rocks to break windows at each establishment. The subject appears to be a dark-skinned male 
adult, believed to be African American, wearing a face covering during each incident. 
  
Tracy PD Patrol Officers are conducting additional patrols in the area of the businesses that have 
been targeted.  
  
As the investigation into the identity of the subject is currently being handled by detectives from the 
General Investigations Unit (GIU), they are looking for assistance from the community to help identify 
the subject in the photographs.  
 
IMAGE: Subject Vandalizing Taquerias in Tracy (Photo 1) 
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IMAGE: Subject Vandalizing Taquerias in Tracy (Photo 2) 

 
 
If you have any information about this case that may help investigators identify who the suspect is, 
contact Detective Brian Cockey at Brian.Cockey@TracyPD.com or (209) 831-6602.  
  
To make an anonymous tip, contact Tracy Crime Stoppers by calling (209) 831-4857 or by texting 
“TIPTPD” and your message to CRIMES (274637). 
 
Media Inquiries  
Sergeant Michael Richards  
Chief of Staff/Public Information Officer 
Tracy Police Department  
(209) 831-6670  
Mike.Richards@TracyPD.com 
 
Kaylin Heefner 
Public Information Officer 
Tracy Police Department 
(209) 666-5815 
Kaylin.Heefner@TracyPD.com 
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